Clermont Annual Meeting
September 9, 2012

Set up and Dinner began at 5:30 pm. As usual, we had more than enough food and
everything was delicious!

6:11 PM — Bob Capik called the meeting to order.
Treasurer Report:
In line with the 2011 decision to keep the general fund and snow removal
accounts separate, the balances are as follows:
Beginning Balance = $320.99
General Fund $198.02
Snow Fund $396.00
Total = $594.02

We had no snow expenses. Other Expenses were $56.97

Dues is still $10.00 for each fund (total $20.00/year) — please get the $3 to El
Capik, if you have not already done so.

If you would like to have your driveway cleared by our plowing contractor, please
let El Capik know.

Discussion Items:

Suggestion was made to investigate the possibility of using one trash company for
all (both trash and recycle). Will look into.

Possibly another progressive dinner will be held

Meeting Adjourned at 6:30 PM
Current Officer Slate:

President — Bob Capik

Vice President — Bill Collins
Treasurer — El Capik
Secretary — Barbara Roehl




